NORTHERN New Mexico College

NOTICE

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents may occur as
Board members may attend lunch on Friday, August 25, 2023 immediately following the
Board of Regents Meeting at Abiquiu Inn, 21120 US-85, Abiquiu, New Mexico 87510.
No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board
of Regents.

Please contact the Office of the President 505-747-2140 for additional information.
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